
 
Consulate General of India  

Auckland 
*** 

 
Consulate General of India, Auckland will be holding Open House on first 

Saturday of every month from 10:30 to 12:30 hours at its chancery premises viz. Level 
14, 151 Queen Street, Auckland 1010.  
 

No new applications will be received during the Open House. Only 
previously pending applications physically received at the Consulate before 30 days of 
that particular Saturday will be taken up for resolutions.  

 
Applicants for renewal of passports / PCC (Indian Passport Holder) / Surrender 

of Passport are advised to login at the portal 
(https://portal6.passportindia.gov.in/Online/index.html) to check the status of their 
application before visiting the Consulate in person.  

 
There is no need of registration to attend the open house. Applicants should bring 

the following details in r/o of their applications:  
 

•  Service applied for: PASSPORT / SURRENDER / PCC (Indian Passport holder) 
/ Miscellaneous Service  

•  Applicant's full name (as in passport):  
•  Passport No.  
•  ARN No. (if applicable):  
•  Postal address:  
•  Phone number:  
•  Mode of application submission: In person at the consulate / via courier  
•  Courier tracking no. if sent via courier:  
•  Whether pre-paid return courier with tracking no. was provided: YES / NO  
•  If yes, return courier tracking no. and name written on the return envelope:  

 
Those who cannot visit themselves can send a nominee. Due to huge number of 

applications being received by this Consulate, applicants may have to wait for a longer 
duration during the open house for resolution.  
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